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To date 15 persons have expressed an interest in either AED training or a Basic Life Support 

training 

The former will only involve about ½ hour of training, the latter will be a full day course. The 

numbers are evenly divided between the two courses. 

I have had an offer of help from Maarten Verschuuren who is a paramedic. This would 

enable us to also provide CPR resuscitation training. 

Now that I have numbers and once I finalise Maarten’s involvement, I will be able to present 

the MDCA with costings, reflecting that a Basic Life Support training will involve significant 

cost either to the MDCA or to the participants., 

 

Jim Vause 


